
 

 
 
 
 
 
2020 Academic Scholarships 
Geelong Lutheran College - Armstrong Creek 

 

As a Lutheran school providing quality Christian co-education, Geelong Lutheran College Armstrong 
Creek (GLC AC) is committed to recognising students’ gifts and abilities, giving them opportunities to 
challenge and academically extend themselves.  

Now that the College is 10 years old, part of our growth and journey is giving back to the community.  
In acknowledging God’s blessings to us, GLC AC will offer a number of academic scholarships to 
existing and prospective students who are willing to embrace the ethos of the College.  

Academic Scholarships may be offered to students who are Australian citizens or permanent 
residents. In addition to their Scholarship requirements, all students at GLC AC are expected to 
actively participate in activities offered within the College. For students sitting the Academic 
Scholarship for Year 7, the tenure of the Scholarship is for Years 7 – 12. For students sitting the 
Academic Scholarship for Year 10, the tenure of the Scholarship is for Years 10 – 12. Scholarships will 
be reviewed each semester by the Curriculum Coordinator and are subject to continued excellence 
in academic performance and adherence to the College policies and procedures. The awarding of a 
scholarship and financial subsidy of each scholarship shall be determined by the Head of College or 
delegate.  

Scholarships apply to tuition fees only and do not apply to levies or other costs e.g. uniforms. An 
Academic Scholarship awarded by GLC AC forms a confidential arrangement between the College 
and the family and must not be discussed with other parties. Academic Scholarships providing up to 
half remission of tuition fees are available to new and existing students commencing Year 7 or Year 
10 at GLC AC from 2020.  

The Scholarship will be awarded on the results of the Scholarship Examination, prepared and 
conducted by Edutest, on Saturday 9 February 2019, at the Armstrong Creek Campus, commencing 
at 10 am. The Scholarship examination identifies the highest achieving students within a group of 
high achievers. The test provides reliable information on performance across a range of achievement 
factors focused on three areas of reading comprehension, written expression and mathematics. 

It is essential that all Scholarship candidates not already enrolled at the College must complete an 

enrolment application at the College prior to registering for the Scholarship Examination. For more 

information, please visit https://www.glc.vic.edu.au/enrolments/enrolment-process/ 

The registration fee for candidates taking the examination is $100. Please complete the Edutest 

Academic Scholarship Registration Form online via - 

http://www.glc.vic.edu.au/enrolments/academicscholarships/  

There is no refund for scholarship candidates who absent themselves from the examination. 2020 
Academic Scholarship registration closing date is Friday 1 February 2019. 

It is anticipated that candidates will be advised of the results towards the end of Term 1, 2019. 

 

Jill Lange-Mohr 
Head of College 

http://www.glc.vic.edu.au/enrolments/academicscholarships/

